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REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/
Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257
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5th April 2022
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 1 and 2







We are looking to take our Year 1 and 2 children to Theatre Severn on Thursday 26th May 2022 to watch Zog and the Flying Doctors, as part of the school’s commitment to providing enrichment opportunities. 
Zog, super keen student, turned air-ambulance. Together with his Flying Doctor crew, Princess Pearl and Sir Gadabout, they tend to a sunburnt mermaid, a unicorn with one too many horns and a lion with the flu. However, Peal’s uncle, the King, has other ideas about whether princesses should be doctirs, and she’s soon locked up in the castle back in a crown and a silly frilly dress!

The children will be leaving school at about 9.30am and will be returning at approximately 12.15pm (traffic permitting). They will be able to have their lunch when they return to school. However, please can you ensure that the children have their water bottles. They may also bring a small healthy snack for the interval.
The children will need to wear their normal school polo shirt and jumper, but they can also wear their own trousers such as jeans or jogging bottoms and wear sensible footwear (flat shoes, trainers etc). Although the children will be indoors for the majority of the time, we still request that they bring a waterproof jacket/coat.
The cost of the visit is £12.00 which is part payment, as the school will be subsidising the rest of the payment. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost, however the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. Your payment and consent for the visit should be made via ParentPay by Friday 29th April 2022. We are sorry, but we cannot accept any other payment methods.

Also if you would like to be a volunteer parent helper on this trip, please complete the link below:-

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1zbWVwQQ30Sg_M0tROteyY6XEc1PCh9MkYYBlfgqEuVUNThRTFVBRjVURkNCTExSS0FXVFVVTFJLVy4u
Yours sincerely
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Claire Whiting

Headteacher
“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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